
Policy H3 of the Chichester Local Plan 2021 – 

2039 allocates a further 25 houses to Plaistow. 

Further information can be found at:

www.chichester.gov.uk 

The site is located on the north side of the Street 

and was previously allocated for housing in the 

Plaistow and Ifold Neighbourhood Plan 2014-

2029 under Policy H1. The site has also received 

a positive assessment within the Chichester Local 

Plan housing and economic land availability 

assessment (HELAA).

The Plaistow and Ifold Neighbourhood Plan 

is being updated, but the new plan will not 

propose any sites for housing. Therefore, the 

responsibility for allocating housing sites will 

fall on Chichester District Council or be met by 

speculative planning applications. 
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